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@ity HSchools, Burlington, Fowa.

OFFICE OF THE SUPERINTENDENT.

Dear Mr, Muir:
I am sending you by this mail a few copies of

your picture. I should have sent then sooner but

have been busy and have not printed since hearing

from you until a few days ago. I hope they will

reach you safely.

I wish to thank you for your kindness in allowing
meé to take your photo amid such picturesque sur-

roundings.

Sincerely yours,

7 -

Original located at University of the Pacific Library
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